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ITB# 2025-02-02 HPD Truck Purchase 

 

The City of Huntington (WV) Police Department is looking to purchase a 2024 or Newer Dodge Ram 

2500 crew cab and a 2024 or newer Chevrolet Tahoe LS. Full specifications may be found on 

BidExpress.com.  Alternates will not be accepted.  The city reserves the right to make the purchase 

from separate vendors and the vendors may provide pricing on only one (1) of the vehicles if that is all 

they have available.  Bids are due by 10 am on March 12th, 2025 at which time they will be opened in 

the City Clerk’s office, Room 135, 800 5th Avenue Huntington WV.  Any questions in regards to this 

purchase may be directed to Dan Underwood, Purchasing Director, by email at 

dunderwood@huntingtonwv.gov or by phone at 304.696.5540 ext. 2015. 

 

       Dan Underwood 
       Purchasing Director 
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